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Lost Rights James Bovard 2016-01-05 From Justice
Department officials seizing people's homes based on
mere rumors to the IRS and its master plan to prohibit
the nation's self-employed from working for themselves
to the perpetrators of the Waco siege, government
officials are tearing the Bill of Rights to pieces.
Today's citizen is now more likely than ever to violate
some unknown law or regulation and be placed at the
mercy of an administrator or politician hungering for
publicity. Unfortunately, the only way many government
agencies can measure their "public service" is by the
number of citizens they harass, hinder, restrain, or
jail. James Bovard's Lost Rights provides a highly
entertaining analysis of the bloated excess of
government and the plight of contemporary Americans
beaten into submission by a horrible parody of the
Founding Fathers' dream.
From Liberty to Tyranny Abraham L. Thornton 2012-06-01
From Liberty to Tyranny is a look at key events in
United States history, and how they have resulted in an
expansion of centralized authority and a reduction in
individual liberty. From the founding generation through
the Obama administration, key historical periods are
dissected, including: Westward Expansion and Manifest
Destiny The Civil War and Reconstruction The Progressive
Era The New Deal The modern welfare and warfare states
Filled with quotations, primary source references, and
analysis, From Liberty to Tyranny attempts to
demonstrate that liberty has been on the decline from
America's outset, and is not the result of a particular
party, or the curse of a particular generation. It also
offers a number of suggestions for ways to increase
liberty by undoing some of the mistakes of the past.
On Liberty John Stuart Mill 2016-08-05 In his much
quoted, seminal work, On Liberty, John Stuart Mill
attempts to establish standards for the relationship
between authority and liberty. He emphasizes the
importance of individuality which he conceived as a
prerequisite to the higher pleasures-the summum bonum of
Utilitarianism. Published in 1859, On Liberty presents
one of the most eloquent defenses of individual freedom
and is perhaps the most widely-read liberal argument in
support of the value of liberty.
Summary: Ameritopia BusinessNews Publishing 2017-01-30
The must-read summary of Mark Levin's book: "Ameritopia:
The Unmaking of America". This complete summary of
"Ameritopia" by Mark Levin, a New York Times #1
bestseller outlines the author's description of an
ideal, utopian American society. He argues that when the
government enacts laws to create distribute wealth in a
fairer way, they are in reality getting closer to
tyranny. The popular work leaves the reader with a
compelling message about freedom and the threat posed to
the American republic. Added-value of this summary: •
Save time • Gain deeper understanding of American
utopianism and its effects on modern society • Expand
your knowledge of American politics and economics To
learn more, read "Ameritopia" and discover Mark Levin's
analysis of the American utopian movement and how it
poses a very real threat to freedom and democracy.
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The Path to Tyranny Michael Newton 2010-05-17 Examines
how many free societies have fallen to tyranny and looks
at the possibility that the United States could be next.
ANTHEM Ayn Rand 2021-01-01 Hailed by The New York Times
as "a compelling dystopian look at paranoia from one of
the most unique and perceptive writers of our time,"
this brief, captivating novel offers a cautionary tale.
The story unfolds within a society in which all traces
of individualism have been eliminated from every aspect
of life — use of the word "I" is a capital offense. The
hero, a rebel who discovers that man's greatest moral
duty is the pursuit of his own happiness, embodies the
values the author embraced in her personal philosophy of
objectivism: reason, ethics, volition, and
individualism. Anthem anticipates the themes Ayn Rand
explored in her later masterpieces, The Fountainhead and
Atlas Shrugged. Publisher's Weekly acclaimed it as "a
diamond in the rough, often dwarfed by the superstar
company it keeps with the author's more popular work,
but every bit as gripping, daring, and powerful." Anthem
is a dystopian fiction novella by Ayn Rand, written in
1937 and first published in 1938 in England. It takes
place at some unspecified future date when mankind has
entered another dark age characterized by irrationality,
collectivism, and socialistic thinking and economics.
Technological advancement is now carefully planned (when
it is allowed to occur at all) and the concept of
individuality has been eliminated.
Tyranny Comes Home Christopher J. Coyne 2018-04-03 Many
Americans believe that foreign military intervention is
central to protecting our domestic freedoms. But
Christopher J. Coyne and Abigail R. Hall urge engaged
citizens to think again. Overseas, our government takes
actions in the name of defense that would not be
permissible within national borders. Emboldened by the
relative weakness of governance abroad, the U.S.
government is able to experiment with a broader range of
social controls. Under certain conditions, these
policies, tactics, and technologies are then re-imported
to America, changing the national landscape and
increasing the extent to which we live in a police
state. Coyne and Hall examine this pattern—which they
dub "the boomerang effect"—considering a variety of rich
cases that include the rise of state surveillance, the
militarization of domestic law enforcement, the
expanding use of drones, and torture in U.S. prisons.
Synthesizing research and applying an economic lens,
they develop a generalizable theory to predict and
explain a startling trend. Tyranny Comes Home unveils a
new aspect of the symbiotic relationship between foreign
interventions and domestic politics. It gives us
alarming insight into incidents like the shooting in
Ferguson, Missouri and the Snowden case—which tell a
common story about contemporary foreign policy and its
impact on our civil liberties.
The Narrow Corridor Daron Acemoglu 2020-09-22 "Why is it
so difficult to develop and sustain liberal democracy?
The best recent work on this subject comes from a
remarkable pair of scholars, Daron Acemoglu and James A.
Robinson. In their latest book, The Narrow Corridor,
they have answered this question with great insight." Downloaded from mdkp.relentlessinsomnia.com on August
10, 2022 by guest

Fareed Zakaria, The Washington Post From the authors of
the international bestseller Why Nations Fail, a crucial
new big-picture framework that answers the question of
how liberty flourishes in some states but falls to
authoritarianism or anarchy in others--and explains how
it can continue to thrive despite new threats. In Why
Nations Fail, Daron Acemoglu and James A. Robinson
argued that countries rise and fall based not on
culture, geography, or chance, but on the power of their
institutions. In their new book, they build a new theory
about liberty and how to achieve it, drawing a wealth of
evidence from both current affairs and disparate threads
of world history. Liberty is hardly the "natural" order
of things. In most places and at most times, the strong
have dominated the weak and human freedom has been
quashed by force or by customs and norms. Either states
have been too weak to protect individuals from these
threats, or states have been too strong for people to
protect themselves from despotism. Liberty emerges only
when a delicate and precarious balance is struck between
state and society. There is a Western myth that
political liberty is a durable construct, arrived at by
a process of "enlightenment." This static view is a
fantasy, the authors argue. In reality, the corridor to
liberty is narrow and stays open only via a fundamental
and incessant struggle between state and society: The
authors look to the American Civil Rights Movement,
Europe’s early and recent history, the Zapotec
civilization circa 500 BCE, and Lagos’s efforts to
uproot corruption and institute government
accountability to illustrate what it takes to get and
stay in the corridor. But they also examine Chinese
imperial history, colonialism in the Pacific, India’s
caste system, Saudi Arabia’s suffocating cage of norms,
and the “Paper Leviathan” of many Latin American and
African nations to show how countries can drift away
from it, and explain the feedback loops that make
liberty harder to achieve. Today we are in the midst of
a time of wrenching destabilization. We need liberty
more than ever, and yet the corridor to liberty is
becoming narrower and more treacherous. The danger on
the horizon is not "just" the loss of our political
freedom, however grim that is in itself; it is also the
disintegration of the prosperity and safety that
critically depend on liberty. The opposite of the
corridor of liberty is the road to ruin.
On Liberty by John Stuart Mill John Stuart Mill 1867
Men in Black Mark R. Levin 2006-09-25 "A modern
conservative classic." - Sean Hannity "Men in Black
couldn’t be more timely or important….a tremendously
important and compelling book.” - Rush Limbaugh “One of
the finest books on the Constitution and the judiciary
I’ve read in a long time….There is no better source for
understanding and grasping the seriousness of this
issue.” - Edwin Meese III “The Supreme Court has broken
through the firewalls constructed by the framers to
limit judicial power.” “America’s founding fathers had a
clear and profound vision for what they wanted our
federal government to be,” says constitutional scholar
Mark R. Levin in his explosive book, Men in Black. “But
today, our out-of-control Supreme Court imperiously
strikes down laws and imposes new ones to suit its own
liberal whims––robbing us of our basic freedoms and the
values on which our country was founded.” In Men in
Black: How the Supreme Court Is Destroying America,
Levin exposes countless examples of outrageous Supreme
Court abuses, from promoting racism in college
admissions, expelling God and religion from the public
square, forcing states to confer benefits on illegal
aliens, and endorsing economic socialism to upholding
partial-birth abortion, restraining political speech,
and anointing terrorists with rights. Levin writes:
“Barely one hundred justices have served on the United
States Supreme Court. They’re unelected, they’re
virtually unaccountable, they’re largely unknown to most
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Americans, and they serve for life…in many ways the
justices are more powerful than members of Congress and
the president.… As few as five justices can and do
dictate economic, cultural, criminal, and security
policy for the entire nation.” In Men in Black, you will
learn: How the Supreme Court protects virtual child
pornography and flag burning as forms of free speech but
denies teenagers the right to hear an invocation
mentioning God at a high school graduation ceremony
because it might be “coercive.” How a former Klansman
and virulently anti-Catholic Supreme Court justice
inserted the words “wall of separation” between church
and state in a 1947 Supreme Court decision––a phrase
repeated today by those who claim to stand for civil
liberty. How Justice Harry Blackmun, a one-time
conservative appointee and the author of Roe v. Wade,
was influenced by fan mail much like an entertainer or
politician, which helped him to evolve into an ardent
activist for gay rights and against the death penalty.
How the Supreme Court has dictated that illegal aliens
have a constitutional right to attend public schools,
and that other immigrants qualify for welfare benefits,
tuition assistance, and even civil service jobs.
Summary of On Tyranny Alexander Cooper 2021-10-31
Summary of On Tyranny - A Comprehensive Summary Chapter
1: Do Not Obey in Advance Anticipatory obedience is the
tendency of a newly defeated population to anticipate
what the new leaders want and then to adapt their
behavior to this perceived requirement, often even preempting the plans of the new regime. After the Nazis won
power in 1932, and when the communist government won the
Czechoslovakian elections in 1946, the new governments
may have been surprised at how quickly and easily the
citizens were willing to extend their services to the
new regimes. By taking quick action to harness the
communities’ willingness to conform, the leaders were
able to cement the change. “Most of the power of
authoritarianism is freely given. In times like these
individuals think ahead about what a more repressive
government will want, and then offer themselves without
being asked. A citizen who acts in this way is teaching
power what it can do.” To be continued... Here is a
Preview of What You Will Get: ⁃ A Full Book Summary ⁃ An
Analysis ⁃ Fun quizzes ⁃ Quiz Answers ⁃ Etc. Get a copy
of this summary and learn about the book.
The Liberty Amendments Mark R. Levin 2013-08-13 A new
book on how to fix the U.S. government by the #1 New
York Times best-selling author of Liberty and Tyranny
and Ameritopia.
Tyranny Unmasked John Taylor 1822 John Taylor of
Caroline (1753-1824) was one of the foremost
philosophers of the States' rights Jeffersonians of the
early national period. In keeping with his lifelong
mission as a "minority man," John Taylor wrote "Tyranny
Unmasked" not only to assault the protective tariff and
the mercantilist policies of the times but also "to
examine general principles in relation to commerce,
political economy, and a free government." Originally
published in 1822, it is the only major work of Taylor's
that has never before been reprinted.As an early
discussion of the principles of governmental power and
their relationship to political economy and liberty,
"Tyranny Unmasked" is an important primary source in the
study of American history and political thought.F.
Thornton Miller is Professor of History at Southwest
Missouri State University.
On Tyranny Leo Strauss 1991 On Tyranny is Leo Strauss's
classic reading of Xenophon's dialogue, Hiero or
Tyrannicus, in which the tyrant Hiero and the poet
Simonides discuss the advantages and disadvantages of
exercising tyranny. This edition includes a translation
of the dialogue, a critique of the commentary by the
French philosopher Alexandre Kojève, Strauss's
restatement of his position in light of Kojève's
comments, and finally, the complete Strauss-Kojève
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correspondence. "Through [Strauss's] interpretation
Xenophon appears to us as no longer the somewhat dull
and flat author we know, but as a brilliant and subtle
writer, an original and profound thinker. What is more,
in interpreting this forgotten dialogue, Strauss lays
bare great moral and political problems that are still
ours." —Alexandre Kojève, Critique "On Tyranny is a
complex and stimulating book with its 'parallel
dialogue' made all the more striking since both
participants take such unusual, highly provocative
positions, and so force readers to face substantial
problems in what are often wholly unfamiliar, even
shocking ways." —Robert Pippin, History and Theory
"Every political scientist who tries to disentangle
himself from the contemporary confusion over the
problems of tyranny will be much indebted to this study
and inevitably use it as a starting point."—Eric
Voegelin, The Review of Politics Leo Strauss (1899-1973)
was the Robert Maynard Hutchins Distinguished Service
Professor of Political Science at the University of
Chicago.
Liberty and Tyranny Mark R. Levin 2009-03-24 Don’t miss
syndicated radio host and author Mark Levin's #1 New
York Times acclaimed and longtime bestselling manifesto
for the conservative movement. When nationally
syndicated radio host Mark R. Levin’s Liberty and
Tyranny appeared in the early months of the Obama
presidency, Americans responded by making his clarion
call for a new era in conservatism a #1 New York Times
bestseller for an astounding twelve weeks. As
provocative, well-reasoned, robust, and informed as his
on-air commentary, with his love of our country and the
legacy of our Founding Fathers reflected on every page,
Levin’s galvanizing narrative provides a philosophical,
historical, and practical framework for revitalizing the
conservative vision and ensuring the preservation of
American society. In the face of the modern liberal
assault on Constitution-based values, an attack that has
resulted in a federal government that is a massive,
unaccountable conglomerate, the time for reinforcing the
intellectual and practical case for conservatism is now.
In a series of powerful essays, Levin lays out how
conservatives can counter the tyrannical liberal
corrosion that has filtered into every timely issue
affecting our daily lives, from the economy to health
care, global warming to immigration, and more.
Summary of Josh Hawley's The Tyranny of Big Tech
Milkyway Media 2021-06-21 Buy now to get the key
takeaways from Josh Hawley's The Tyranny of Big Tech.
Sample Key Takeaways: 1) Big Tech is managed by thieves
who drain prosperity and power from society by creating
an oligarchy. Consumers’ personal data are extracted,
tracked, and fed into a vast data machine to produce
algorithms that manipulate users with advertisements
tailored for them. This produces an online-addicted
economy, with a never-ending cycle. 2) Corporate
liberalism is taking over public philosophy, becoming
accepted by the establishment of both major parties.
This has made it more difficult to prove that
concentrated power is detrimental, whether in government
or private corporations. Liberty is threatened by the
rise of monopolies and decline of an independent working
class.
Our Malady Timothy Snyder 2020-09-08 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • From the author of the #1 New York Times
bestseller On Tyranny comes an impassioned condemnation
of America's pandemic response and an urgent call to
rethink health and freedom. On December 29, 2019,
historian Timothy Snyder fell gravely ill. Unable to
stand, barely able to think, he waited for hours in an
emergency room before being correctly diagnosed and
rushed into surgery. Over the next few days, as he clung
to life and the first light of a new year came through
his window, he found himself reflecting on the fragility
of health, not recognized in America as a human right
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but without which all rights and freedoms have no
meaning. And that was before the pandemic. We have since
watched American hospitals, long understaffed and
undersupplied, buckling under waves of ill patients. The
federal government made matters worse through willful
ignorance, misinformation, and profiteering. Our system
of commercial medicine failed the ultimate test, and
thousands of Americans died. In this eye-opening cri de
coeur, Snyder traces the societal forces that led us
here and outlines the lessons we must learn to survive.
In examining some of the darkest moments of recent
history and of his own life, Snyder finds glimmers of
hope and principles that could lead us out of our
current malaise. Only by enshrining healthcare as a
human right, elevating the authority of doctors and
medical knowledge, and planning for our children’s
future can we create an America where everyone is truly
free.
Rediscovering Americanism Mark R. Levin 2017-06-27 From
#1 New York Times bestselling author and radio host Mark
R. Levin comes a searing plea for a return to America’s
most sacred values. In Rediscovering Americanism, Mark
R. Levin revisits the founders’ warnings about the
perils of overreach by the federal government and
concludes that the men who created our country would be
outraged and disappointed to see where we've ended up.
Levin returns to the impassioned question he's explored
in each of his bestselling books: How do we save our
exceptional country? Because our values are in such a
precarious state, he argues that a restoration to the
essential truths on which our country was founded has
never been more urgent. Understanding these principles,
in Levin’s words, can “serve as the antidote to
tyrannical regimes and governments.” Rediscovering
Americanism is not an exercise in nostalgia, but an
appeal to his fellow citizens to reverse course. This
essential book brings Levin’s celebrated, sophisticated
analysis to the troubling question of America's future,
and reminds us what we must restore for the sake of our
children and our children's children.
Quicklet on Mark R. Levin's Ameritopia (CliffNotes-like
Summary and Analysis) Daniella Nicole 2012-07-30 ABOUT
THE BOOK “I can’t sit down long enough to write a book,
and now I don’t have to ‘cause my buddy Mark Levin new
book is out called Ameritopia: The Unmaking of America.
I don’t have to write another book, at least not now.” Rush Limbaugh Three years since the publication of his
book, Liberty and Tyranny: A Conservative Manifesto,
best-selling author and conservative radio talk show
host, Mark R. Levin published Ameritopia: The Unmaking
of America. In the book’s introduction, Levin explains
his reasoning for writing the book as a desire to answer
certain questions regarding a utopian ideology he saw
that “both attracts a free people and destroys them.” He
noted that great leaders and thinkers, such as Ronald
Reagan, Abraham Lincoln, Joseph Story, and the Founding
Fathers, “feared” such an ideology and recognized its
“threat” and “destructiveness.” His desire to pen
Ameritopia spurred largely from the recent shift to
incorporate said ideology of utopianism into the
American life. Said shift added to an ever-widening gap
between ideologies in American political parties. By the
end of President George W. Bush’s second term in office,
there was a great deal of outrage from the liberal left
and portions of the conservative right regarding various
policies and actions. During the 2008 election season, a
relatively unknown African-American Senator from
Illinois named Barack Hussein Obama burst onto the scene
as a challenger to Democratic presidential candidate,
New York Senator, and former First Lady, Hillary
Clinton. The possibility of the first African-American
to be elected president was touted as a “historical
moment,” and many claimed to support him for just that
reason -- to be part of history. Members of the audience
fainted in more than one instance during Obama’s
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campaign. What happened next sent ripples of shock
through the nation. Not only did Obama win the
Democratic nomination, but with virtually no vetting, he
won the election for President on the promise of “Hope
and Change.” In 2009, Levin published his book Liberty
and Tyranny, which compared the conservative and liberal
viewpoints. Jeffrey Lord of The American Spectator
claimed that the book was a “major political player” in
the 2010 elections, which created sweeping changes in
power across the country. A number of traditionally
Democratic offices were defeated and won by Republicans.
Lord also posited that Levin’s Ameritopia would make an
“explosive impact in 2012” following its predecessor,
Liberty and Tyranny. In his review of Ameritopia, Author
David Limbaugh (brother to radio talk show host Rush
Limbaugh) explained why the Utopian ideal is dangerous
for America, perhaps stating better than Lord why the
book could have an impact in the 2012 elections: EXCERPT
FROM THE BOOK “[...] in Utopia, More creates the outline
of a representative government structure. However, it is
largely irrelevant, given the established dictates
affecting minute details of daily life.” A Utopian
society is created, with every conceivable problem
addressed as those in charge strip away rights and
emotional attachments from the people. Servants exist in
this paradise and the kingdom itself is isolated from
the rest of the world in order to protect itself from
unwanted outside influences that could disrupt the ideal
society. Families are routinely split up, because the
state knows better than parents where children should
live, what occupation they should pursue and how best,
overall, to raise and educate them. Travel is controlled
because papers (passports) are required by law in order
for any travel, even inside the kingdom, to be
permitted. ...buy the book to continue reading!
Rescuing Sprite Mark R. Levin 2008-09-04 In l998, Mark
and his family welcomed into their lives a half-Border
Collie/half-Cocker Spaniel they named Pepsi. Six years
later, his wife and two children persuaded Mark to adopt
a dog from the local shelter, a Spaniel mix, the most
beautiful dog they'd ever seen. They named him Sprite.
Their lives would never be the same. Sprite and Pepsi
became fast friends; they did everything together. The
Levin family fell in love with Sprite. But on Hallowe'en
night, three weeks after joining the family, their
beloved dog collapsed and had to be rushed to the vet.
It was the first of many such visits and a long journey
for the Levin family, filled with joy and anguish.
Sprite's health deteriorated, even as his spirits
remained high and his gentle nature continued to inspire
the family and the local community. Towards the end of
last year, 2006, the Levin family said their last
emotional goodbye. Consumed with grief, Mark turned to
family, friends and fans of his radio show for help.
Then new hope came when the Levins least expected it...
Summary: American Marxism: Mark R. Levin Quick Savant
2022-05-02 Warning! This is a summary and illustrated
study aid for Mark Levin's book, American Marxim. It is
not the original book, but your thoughts and feelings
about the United States and the rest of the world will
change forever. There is so much to learn of the current
state of affairs that is censored by the mainstream
elites. Levin discusses how the problems he warned about
in his “timely but timeless” book Liberty and Tyranny
have come to pass. Levin’s 2009 manifesto Liberty and
Tyranny energized conservatives by offering a
philosophical, historical, and practical foundation for
stopping the liberal attack on Constitution-based
principles. We were on the brink of losing our freedoms
when that book came out, and we’re still paying the
price. With names like “progressivism,” “democratic
socialism,” “social activism,” and more, Levin shows how
the basic components of Marxist ideology are now
widespread in American society and culture. "Marxism" is
synonymous with communism. As usual, Levin delves into
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these groups’ psychology and methods, including
extensive student indoctrination, the anti-American
goals of Critical Race Theory and the Green New Deal,
and the rise of repression and censorship to compel
compliance. And he offers us some solutions and
suggestions on how to face them. Communism means to
destroy society and its identity forever and to steal
its wealth. The goal is a totalitarian elite making up
self-serving laws and policies. “The counter-revolution
against the American Revolution is in full force,” says
Levin. Undeniable, it consumes our society and culture,
permeating our politics, schools, media, and
entertainment. Levin tries to mobilize Americans to
preserve their liberties.
Summary of American Marxism by Mark R. Levin Summary
Guide 2021-07-27 PLEASE NOTE: This is an unofficial and
independent summary of Unmasked and is meant to be read
as a supplement, not a replacement. In 2009, Mark R.
Levin galvanized conservatives with his unforgettable
manifesto Liberty and Tyranny, by providing a
philosophical, historical, and practical framework for
halting the liberal assault on Constitution-based
values. That book was about standing at the precipice of
progressivism's threat to our freedom and now, over a
decade later, we're fully over that precipice and paying
the price. In American Marxism, Levin explains how the
core elements of Marxist ideology are now pervasive in
American society and culture--from our schools, the
press, and corporations, to Hollywood, the Democratic
Party, and the Biden presidency--and how it is often
cloaked in deceptive labels like "progressivism,"
"democratic socialism," "social activism," and more.
With his characteristic trenchant analysis, Levin digs
into the psychology and tactics of these movements, the
widespread brainwashing of students, the anti-American
purposes of Critical Race Theory and the Green New Deal,
and the escalation of repression and censorship to
silence opposing voices and enforce conformity. Levin
exposes many of the institutions, intellectuals,
scholars, and activists who are leading this revolution,
and provides us with some answers and ideas on how to
confront them. As Levin writes: "The counter-revolution
to the American Revolution is in full force. And it can
no longer be dismissed or ignored for it is devouring
our society and culture, swirling around our everyday
lives, and ubiquitous in our politics, schools, media,
and entertainment." And, like before, Levin seeks to
rally the American people to defend their liberty.
Summary and Critical Analysis of American Marxism
micheal albertson 2021-11-23 Summary of American Marxism
A new history of the middle ages by MARK LEVIN
DISCLAIMER This is not the main book and in no way
intends to replace it. It is however a short SUMMARY and
critical analysis which was calmly and marvelously
written by MICHEAL D. ALBERTSON EXCERPT FROM THE MAIN
BOOK The seven-time #1 New York Times bestselling
author, Fox News star, and radio host Mark R. Levin
explains how the dangers he warned against in the
"timely yet timeless" (David Limbaugh, author of Jesus
Is Risen) bestseller Liberty and Tyranny have come to
pass. In 2009, Mark R. Levin galvanized conservatives
with his unforgettable manifesto Liberty and Tyranny, by
providing a philosophical, historical, and practical
framework for halting the liberal assault on
Constitution-based values. That book was about standing
at the precipice of progressivism's threat to our
freedom and now, over a decade later, we're fully over
that precipice and paying the price. In American
Marxism, Levin explains how the core elements of Marxist
ideology are now pervasive in American society and
culture--from our schools, the press, and corporations,
to Hollywood, the Democratic Party, and the Biden
presidency--and how it is often cloaked in deceptive
labels like "progressivism," "democratic socialism,"
"social activism," and more. With his characteristic
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trenchant analysis, Levin digs into the psychology and
tactics of these movements, the widespread brainwashing
of students, the anti-American purposes of Critical Race
Theory and the Green New Deal, and the escalation of
repression and censorship to silence opposing voices and
enforce conformity. Levin exposes many of the
institutions, intellectuals, scholars, and activists who
are leading this revolution, and provides us with some
answers and ideas on how to confront them. As Levin
writes: "The counter-revolution to the American
Revolution is in full force. And it can no longer be
dismissed or ignored for it is devouring our society and
culture, swirling around our everyday lives, and
ubiquitous in our politics, schools, media, and
entertainment." And, like before, Levin seeks to rally
the American people to defend their liberty.
Summary of Plunder and Deceit Abookaday 2016-09-28
Warning: This is an independent addition to Luckiest
Girl Alive, meant to enhance your experience of the
original book. If you have not yet bought the original
copy, make sure to purchase it before buying this
unofficial summary from aBookaDay. Plunder and Deceit:
Big Government's Exploitation of Young People and the
Future by Mark R. Levin, published in 2015, explores the
role of the federal government in modern day America and
offers a powerful critique of its deleterious effects on
future opportunities for today's youth. The book offers
a mix of statistical data and conservative spin on a
wide variety of topics including the national debt,
Social Security, healthcare, education, immigration,
environmentalism and national defense. This review
contains an in-depth, chapter by chapter summary of the
main arguments of the author and the central data that
he uses to support his claims. In addition, a detailed
critique and analysis follows the summary section. Mark
Levin is an author, lawyer and conservative radio show
personality. He is host of The Mark Levin Show and
president of the Landmark Legal Foundation. He is the
author of four other books, including New York Times
bestselling books Liberty and Tyranny: A Conservative
Manifesto and The Liberty Amendments: Restoring the
American Republic. Available on PC, Mac, smart phone,
tablet or Kindle device. (c) 2015 All Rights Reserved
Mill on Democracy Nadia Urbinati 2002-09 Despite John
Stuart Mill's widely respected contributions to
philosophy and political economy, his work on political
philosophy has received a much more mixed response. Some
critics have even charged that Mill's liberalism was
part of a political project to restrain, rather than
foster, democracy. Redirecting attention to Mill as a
political thinker, Nadia Urbinati argues that this claim
misrepresents Mill's thinking. Although he did not
elaborate a theory of democracy, Mill did devise new
avenues of democratic participation in government that
could absorb the transformation of politics engendered
by the institution of representation. More generally,
Urbinati assesses Mill's contribution to modern
democratic theory by critiquing the dominant "two
liberties" narrative that has shaped Mill scholarship
over the last several decades. As Urbinati shows,
neither Isaiah Berlin's theory of negative and positive
freedom nor Quentin Skinner's theory of liberty as
freedom from domination adequately captures Mill's
notion of political theory. Drawing on Mill's often
overlooked writings on ancient Greece, Urbinati shows
that Mill saw the ideal representative government as a
"polis of the moderns," a metamorphosis of the unique
features of the Athenian polis: the deliberative
character of its institutions and politics; the Socratic
ethos; and the cooperative implications of political
agonism and dissent. The ancient Greeks, Urbinati shows,
and Athenians in particular, are the key to
understanding Mill's contribution to modern democratic
theory and the theory of political liberty. Urbinati
concludes by demonstrating the importance of Mill's
liberty-and-tyranny-analysis
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deliberative model of politics to the contemporary
debate on liberal and republican views of liberty. Her
fresh and persuasive approach not only clarifies Mill's
political ideas but also illustrates how they can help
enrich our contemporary understanding of democracy.
Locke: Two Treatises of Government John Locke 1967-11-02
Originally published in 1960, this analysis of all of
Locke's publications quickly became established as the
standard edition of the Treatises as well as a work of
political theory in its own right.
Plunder and Deceit Abookaday 2016-07-28 Warning: This is
an independent addition to Luckiest Girl Alive, meant to
enhance your experience of the original book. If you
have not yet bought the original copy, make sure to
purchase it before buying this unofficial summary from
aBookaDay. Plunder and Deceit: Big Government's
Exploitation of Young People and the Future by Mark R.
Levin, published in 2015, explores the role of the
federal government in modern day America and offers a
powerful critique of its deleterious effects on future
opportunities for today's youth. The book offers a mix
of statistical data and conservative spin on a wide
variety of topics including the national debt, Social
Security, healthcare, education, immigration,
environmentalism and national defense. This review
contains an in-depth, chapter by chapter summary of the
main arguments of the author and the central data that
he uses to support his claims. In addition, a detailed
critique and analysis follows the summary section. Mark
Levin is an author, lawyer and conservative radio show
personality. He is host of The Mark Levin Show and
president of the Landmark Legal Foundation. He is the
author of four other books, including New York Times
bestselling books Liberty and Tyranny: A Conservative
Manifesto and The Liberty Amendments: Restoring the
American Republic. Available on PC, Mac, smart phone,
tablet or Kindle device. (c) 2015 All Rights Reserved
Summary: Liberty and Tyranny BusinessNews Publishing
2017-01-30 The must-read summary of Mark R. Levin's
book: “Liberty and Tyranny: A Conservative Manifesto”.
This complete summary of "Liberty and Tyranny" by Mark
R. Levin, a renowned American lawyer and author,
presents his argument in a manifesto for the
conservative movement for the 21st century that it is
time to revitalize the conservative vision in order to
preserve American society. Added-value of this summary:
• Save time • Understand conservatism and liberalism in
the context of American society • Expand your knowledge
of American politics and culture To learn more, read
"Liberty and Tyranny" and discover Levin's view that
conservatism is necessary to the preservation of
American society.
The Liberty Amendments Mark R. Levin 2014-05-13 In his
#1 bestsellers Liberty and Tyranny and Ameritopia, Mark
R. Levin has all but predicted the current assault on
our individual liberties, state sovereignty, and the
social compact—the inevitable result of an all-powerful,
ubiquitous central government. Fortunately, such dire
circumstances were anticipated by the Founding Fathers,
who gave us the means to amend the Constitution in order
to preserve our rights and prevent governmental
behemoths. Here, Levin turns to the Constitution and its
Framers to lay forth eleven specific prescriptions,
thoughtfully constructed within the Framers’ design, for
restoring the American Republic. His proposals are pure
common sense, ideas shared by many—such as term limits
for members of Congress and Supreme Court justices and
limits on federal taxing and spending—that draw on the
wisdom of James Madison, Benjamin Franklin, Thomas
Jefferson, and others. With The Liberty Amendments, the
American people can take the first step toward
reclaiming what belongs to them.
On Tyranny Timothy Snyder 2017 #1 New York Times
Bestseller * A historian of fascism offers a guide for
surviving and resisting America's turn towards
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authoritarianism. The Founding Fathers tried to protect
us from the threat they knew, the tyranny that overcame
ancient democracy. Today, our political order faces new
threats, not unlike the totalitarianism of the twentieth
century. We are no wiser than the Europeans who saw
democracy yield to fascism, Nazism, or communism. Our
one advantage is that we might learn from their
experience. On Tyranny is a call to arms and a guide to
resistance, with invaluable ideas for how we can
preserve our freedoms in the uncertain years to come.
"Mr. Snyder is a rising public intellectual unafraid to
make bold connections between past and present." --The
New York Times
On Liberty Shami Chakrabarti 2014-10-02 On Liberty is
the story of today's threats to our freedoms and a
highly personal, impassioned plea in defence of
fundamental rights, from Shami Chakrabarti, Britain's
leading human rights campaigner On 11 September 2001,
our world changed. The West's response to 9/11 has
morphed into a period of exception. Governments have
decided that the rule of law and human rights are often
too costly. In On Liberty, Shami Chakrabarti explores
why our fundamental rights and freedoms are
indispensable. She shows, too, the unprecedented
pressures those rights are under today. Drawing on her
own work in high-profile campaigns, from privacy laws to
anti-terror legislation, Chakrabarti shows the threats
to our democratic institutions and why our rights are
paramount in upholding democracy. 'Probably the most
effective public affairs lobbyist of the past 20 years'
- David Aaronovitch, The Times 'The undaunted freedom
fighter' - Observer 'The most dangerous woman in
Britain' - Sun
Democracy in America Alexis de Tocqueville 1875
Secession, State, and Liberty David Gordon 2017-09-29
The political impulse to secede - to attempt to separate
from central government control - is a conspicuous
feature of the post-cold war world. It is alive and
growing in Canada, Russia, China, Italy, Belgium,
Britain, and even the United States Yet secession
remains one of the least studied and least understood of
all historical and political phenomena. The contributors
to this volume have filled this gap with wide-ranging
investigations - rooted in history, political
philosophy, ethics, and economic theory - of
secessionist movements in the United States, Canada, and
Europe.
Notes on Freedom Glenn Mitchell 2000 A study of the
continued importance of Cato's letters and how they
continue to be relevant to the modern struggle between
individual rights and centralized government.
Liberty Versus the Tyranny of Socialism Walter E.
Williams 2013-09-01 In this selected collection of his
syndicated newspaper columns, Walter Williams offers his
sometimes controversial views on education, health, the
environment, government, law and society, race, and a
range of other topics. Although many of these essays
focus on the growth of government and our loss of
liberty, many others demonstrate how the tools of
freemarket economics can be used to improve our lives in
ways ordinary people can understand.
Plunder and Deceit Mark R. Levin 2015-08-04 In a likeminded appeal to reason and audacity, calls for a new
civil rights movement that fosters liberty and
prosperity and ceases the exploitation of young people
by statist masterminds.
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Ameritopia Mark R. Levin 2012-01-17 Levin, the #1 "New
York Times"-bestselling author of "Liberty and Tyranny:
A Conservative Manifesto," explores the philosophical
basis of America's foundations and the crisis that the
government faces today.
The Magna Carta Manifesto Peter Linebaugh 2009-06
History.
American Marxism Mark R. Levin 2021-07-13 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER The seven-time #1 New York Times
bestselling author, Fox News star, and radio host Mark
R. Levin explains how the dangers he warned against in
the “timely yet timeless” (David Limbaugh, author of
Jesus Is Risen) bestseller Liberty and Tyranny have come
to pass. In 2009, Mark R. Levin galvanized conservatives
with his unforgettable manifesto Liberty and Tyranny, by
providing a philosophical, historical, and practical
framework for halting the liberal assault on
Constitution-based values. That book was about standing
at the precipice of progressivism’s threat to our
freedom and now, over a decade later, we’re fully over
that precipice and paying the price. In American
Marxism, Levin explains how the core elements of Marxist
ideology are now pervasive in American society and
culture—from our schools, the press, and corporations,
to Hollywood, the Democratic Party, and the Biden
presidency—and how it is often cloaked in deceptive
labels like “progressivism,” “democratic socialism,”
“social activism,” and more. With his characteristic
trenchant analysis, Levin digs into the psychology and
tactics of these movements, the widespread brainwashing
of students, the anti-American purposes of Critical Race
Theory and the Green New Deal, and the escalation of
repression and censorship to silence opposing voices and
enforce conformity. Levin exposes many of the
institutions, intellectuals, scholars, and activists who
are leading this revolution, and provides us with some
answers and ideas on how to confront them. As Levin
writes: “The counter-revolution to the American
Revolution is in full force. And it can no longer be
dismissed or ignored for it is devouring our society and
culture, swirling around our everyday lives, and
ubiquitous in our politics, schools, media, and
entertainment.” And, like before, Levin seeks to rally
the American people to defend their liberty.
The Age of Liberty Stephen R. Neely 2005-12-01 Born in
the cradle of a new millennium, the turn of the twentyfirst century was "the best of times and the worst of
times"-our most dread fears come to life, our deepest
faith in America resurrected. It was an age of the
deepest sorrow and the greatest triumph, an age of new
fears and old principles, an age of uncertainty and yet,
an age of hope. From the uneasy tension of the Y2K scare
and a bitterly contested election, to the pain and fear
of a dark September morning, the dawn of the century was
a tumultuous age. Frenzied terror alerts, mounting
deficits, and the loss of the Space Shuttle Columbia
reminisced to an era of Cold War and doubt, and yet for
all of its fear and uncertainty, the early twenty-first
century was also an age of American triumph. Amidst the
rubble of September 11th, we found purpose and unity,
heroism and courage. We witnessed a generous and
benevolent nation answer the calling of a new age, a
mighty and just nation answer the challenge of a new
tyranny. The Age of Liberty is a critical analysis of
the most challenging and exciting issues that defined
the early twenty-first century and will continue to
define it in the days to come.
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